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United States Army Wikipedia
May 1st, 2018 - The United States Army USA is the
land warfare service branch of the United States
Armed Forces It is one of the seven uniformed
services of the United States and is designated
as the Army of the United States in the United
States Constitution Article 2 Section 2 Clause 1
and United States Code Title 10 Subtitle B
Chapter 301 Section 3001'
'All About the Army Additional Skill Identifiers
May 4th, 2018 - In the Army ASI stands for
Additional Skill Indentifier ASIs show additional
skills training and qualification a soldier may
possess''Army COOL
May 4th, 2018 - COOL Credentialing Process? Click
above for more USCG Mariner Licensing
Opportunities ? Click above for more New
Additional Skill Identifiers added ? Click above
for more''Power Generation Equipment Repairer
Army Enlist
May 6th, 2018 - 52D Power Generation Equipment
Repairer The power generation equipment repairer
supervises and performs unit direct support and
general support DS GS maintenance functions
including overhaul but not rebuild of power
generation equipment internal combustion engines
and associated equipment up through 200KW'

'Army Special Additional Skill Identifier ASI 2S
May 5th, 2018 - Information on the United States
Army Special Additional Skill Identifier ASI 2S
Battle Staff Operations''DoD Fire Fighters
Certification Lookup Home Page
May 4th, 2018 - WARNING Anyone caught attempting
to edit or falsify certification information or
certificates downloaded from this site will be
decertified and subject to applicable
disciplinary action'
'AR 600 8 22 Military Awards United States Army
May 5th, 2018 - Army Regulation 600?8?22
Personnel?General Military Awards Headquarters
Department of the Army Washington DC 25 February
1995 UNCLASSIFIED''Army Portal com Army Jobs MOS
91M Bradley Fighting
May 6th, 2018 - Bradley Fighting Vehicle System
Maintainer MOS 91M duty description required
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ASVAB score and security clearance physical
requirements and available enlistment bonus are
provided'
'Army Portal com Army Jobs MOS 74D Chemical
Biological
May 6th, 2018 - Chemical Biological Radiological
and Nuclear CBRN Specialist MOS 74D duty
description required ASVAB score and security
clearance physical requirements and available
enlistment bonus are provided'

'ARMY 68W 68 Whiskey Army Combat Medic Corpsman
com
May 3rd, 2018 - ARMY 68W 68 Whiskey Army Combat
Medic Thanks to ?SB TUCKER? for the Update This
info is from a 68W ?D C? Oct 26 2011 Description'
'Army Officer Skill Identification Codes A
Complete List
May 4th, 2018 - If you are still in the business
of updating the additional skill identifiers list
the E4 is a relatively newer ASI since 2013 2014
time frame''UNITED STATES ARMY MEDICAL DEPARTMENT
May 6th, 2018 - AOC MEDICAL CORPS 41 AOC
VETERINARY CORPS 7 SI 8T Blood Bank 9I Fac Plan
M6 SERE N2 Clin Informatics Off 60A Operational
Medicine Immater 64A Field Veterinary Service
Officer AOC AMEDD IMMATERIAL 1'
'
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